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On February 26th EAS Europe was the victim of a ransomware attack. 

The attackers encrypted the EAS Europe servers and have potentially stolen sensitive data from the EAS 

servers. 

Customer and supplier data may have been taken. 

EAS is working with a cyber-security company to assess the scope of the incident and to further improve 

the cyber security and data protection. 

 

This incident has caused the operations in the Netherlands to shut down while we restore the back ups. 

We sincerely apologize for any delays caused by this incident. 

 

EAS will not send out any requests for changes in bank accounts or financial data. 

If you are contacted by the hackers through phone or e-mail do not respond. 

 

For any information please call your regular EAS contact person or call the headquarters at : +31 

315477010 

 

Best regards, 

 

Vincent Nijzink 
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